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Welcome to issue 16 of the NAS Jakarta Newsletter 2020-
21.  

In this final newsletter of the year, we feature our 
wonderful young musicians in Mr Brent’s Music Roundup. 
Learning a musical instrument (including the voice) 
requires commitment, patience and perseverance, so 
congratulations to the students who have shown these 
characteristics this year. 

Last week we had the pleasure of seeing Years 1 – 6/7 
children in our classrooms for face-to-face learning. 
Photos of their experiences are shared with you in this 
newsletter. We were delighted with how smoothly the 
mornings went and being a pilot school has allowed us 
to thoroughly test all our protocols ready for August.  

Thank you to those of you who have already completed 
our re-enrolment survey. It is still open for you to 
complete if you haven’t already `done so. 

In our last newsletter we featured Years 4, 5 and 6/7 and 
their face-to-face learning. Last week, Years 1, 2 and 3 
joined the older students on campus. The children were 
excited, some were a little nervous, but all took the health 
and safety protocols seriously and impressed us with 
their mature approach.  

I look forward to seeing you for the last time this academic 
year in our assembly at 11:00 on Wednesday 30th June 
(see below for the Zoom link). During the assembly we 
will celebrate our NAS Jakarta school community and 
remember some highlights of the year as chosen by the 
children. 

In the meantime, I hope you all have a happy and safe 
weekend. 

Kind regards,

Rosy Clark

Principal

A Look at Learning
School re-opening with Years 1, 2 and 3

Face-to-face learning in the classroom 

Practising social distancing around the campus 

Breaktime

Arrival at school at 07:15

Entering School

Classroom protocols Collection point at 11:30 

Pick up time at 11:30

These photos give you a peek behind the lobby gate 
and side door at how well your children listened to 
their teachers and teaching and learning assistants and 
followed our protocols.  

https://form.jotform.com/211249370654455


The end of the academic year is Wednesday 30th June. The school year will end with a whole school assembly 
to which all NAS families are invited. The assembly will begin at 11:00 and the school year will end immediately 
afterwards. 

As we have a limited number of attendees, please use one device as a family and the following link: 

https://zoom.us/j/94270435645?pwd=eE9IMXRuUHdpOWxBQVMyNlBENWtudz09  

Meeting ID: 942 7043 5645  

Passcode: EndofYear

Diary Dates

Virtual School Experience Focus
Music ECA Roundup from Mr Brent 

It has been a year filled with learning for everyone and 
it is truly inspirational to have seen the commitment 
of numerous students across the school to our online 
Music ECAs. Students from Year 1 to 7 have participated 
in various lessons with Mr. Brent including, drumming, 
guitar, ukulele, trumpet, recorder, piano, voice, violin and 
music technology. 

It has also been fortunate for NAS to have been able 
to partner with Bina Music Jakarta (BMJ) as part of the 
inception of our Instrumental Music Programme (IMP). 
BMJ have worked with Nord Anglia children and are ready 
to welcome more students, especially online (contact Mr. 
Brent for more details). 

During the next school year, we hope to be able to offer 
face-to-face IMP lessons on campus at NAS Jakarta 
and at the BMJ studio. Thank you again for the support 
and enthusiasm of students and parents and enjoy the 
summer break. 

https://zoom.us/j/94270435645?pwd=eE9IMXRuUHdpOWxBQVMyNlBENWtudz09 

